
 

 

 

KG/mb 
3rd October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Reception classes will be going on an autumn walk on 

Tuesday 10th October to Warley Woods. 

As we will be looking for signs of autumn, we ask that you 

make sure you child wears school uniform, sensible 

shoes/wellies and a waterproof coat. 

We shall be returning to school for dinner time and travelling 

by private coach, linked to our topic of transport. 

Please return the permission slip below asap, as without this 

your child will not be able to go. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss K Graham 
Reception Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

My Child 
 
 

Class 
 
 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Warley Woods on  
Tuesday 10th October 

 

Contact Number 
 

Signed 
 

 

Parent Name 
 

Date 
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